Item: AIB.APL6.1.8.1939_Redacted.pdf

Transcript

‘Phone
Chancery 8191
        Ext.   28				358, First Avenue House,
						         High Holborn,
							 W.C.1
						    January 27th. 1939

P.D. Carey, Esq.,
[redacted]


Dear Mr. Carey,

		I shall have great pleasure in sending you a telegram
to-morrow for Sunday’s meeting as suggested. The following is
a copy of the telegram I sent to the Hon. Secretary of the
“Irish Anti-Partition League”, Manchester, for the meeting held
there on January 15th.
“Anti-Partition League London send greetings. Confident combined
efforts will do much to bring home to the British public
public Britain’s responsibility for Partition and thus hasten
the restoration of the Political and Economic unity of our
country which alone can establish real and lasting peace between
Ireland and Britain.  God speed the good work in the Manchester
area.”

		I regret the delay in carrying out my undertaking to let
you have particulars of our future plans, but I am at present
preparing a folder giving these and other particular to be 
circulated in connection with an appeal for funds and active
supporters and I shall let you have a copy as soon as the job
is complete. Meanwhile, you may be interested in the enclosed
copy of the very hurriedly prepared “Application for Membership
Forms” which were distributed at our first General Meeting and
in which certain alterations are now being made.

		With every good wish for the success of your Meeting.
	
					Yours truly,
	
					Hon. Secretary of the 
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League
